NTWSA FALL 2021 GAME PROTOCOLS

If you are experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19 (cough, fever, sore throat,
headache, chills, shortness of breath, etc.) or if you have been in close contact with a
person who is COVID-19 confirmed, do not participate in any league activities (games,
practice, meetings, etc.).

SAFETY GUIDELINES FOR COVID-19
1. EVERYONE MUST wear a mask, unless participating in a game.

2. Do not use bleachers and or sideline benches.
3. Captains can participate in the coin toss prior to games.
4. Captains can keep game cards after check in procedures.

5. Please respect the CDC social distancing guidelines on the sidelines. All spectators
and players on the sideline must maintain 6 feet of separation.

6. We encourage the use of hand sanitizer during breaks.
7. After the game, please leave the sideline immediately to allow for the next scheduled
game participants to occupy the area. Prior to games, please wait for the teams

ahead of you to leave the sidelines.

8. Itis encouraged to refrain from being in close contact with any person with certain
underlying conditions or an increased risk of contracting COVID-19, for 14 days.

9. Wash all of your clothing as soon as possible after playing.

10. Reminder: If we lose a field or complex due to a team not following the rules, that
team will be dismissed from the league.






